February 1, 2022
To whom it may concern,

This letter is in regards to Jenni Wagner. Jenni teaches with me at Anne Mason Elementary as a
special education teacher who provides resource and coteaching services to kindergarten and first
grade students. We hired her at the beginning of December, but she presents herself as though
she has been here since the beginning of the school year.

Jenni has implemented strategies that have allowed her students to make progress in the short
time she has been working with them. She has jumped right in and created engaging lessons and
activities for her students. She has taken the time to learn about them, their learning styles and
their history, She is asks for guidance when she requires it, but has confidence in her abilities
that show through her practices. She is a team player and collaborates well with the regular
education teachers as well as her team when looking for ways to improve. She has implemented
strategies that have helped her students academically, socially and with their sensory needs. Her
love of her students and knowledge of previous educational experiences have greatly benefited
her during her short while at Anne Mason.

Please feel free to reach out to me regarding Jenni. You can do so through my email at
in am@scottkyschools.us or my cell phone at 5023160879,

Sincerely,
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Tina Durham



